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Week 8 

Wednesday, 15th March 

NAPLAN starts 

Book Club Due 

Year 5/6 Camp $50 
deposit due 

Thursday, 16th  March 

NAPLAN 

Friday, 17th  March 

NAPLAN 

Assembly 2.30pm 

Week 9 

Monday, 20th March 

NAPLAN  

Tuesday, 21st March 

NAPLAN  

Wednesday,  22nd  

March 

NAPLAN  

Thursday, 23rd March 

NAPLAN  

Friday, 24th  March 

NAPLAN  

$50 deposit due NOW! 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 
Over the last week something very exciƟng has been happening at NPS, our new K‐2 playground 
has taken shape and is now awaiƟng the installaƟon of the soŌ rubber flooring before we open it 
up to some very excited students. 
 
Last week, Year 4 aƩended the Annual Year 4 Camp at Lake Talbot with many great stories 
making their way back to school. This is a great opportunity for students to connect with each 
other and their teachers and build stronger posiƟve relaƟonships moving forward. A huge 
thankyou to all our staff who aƩended to ensure the camp was a success.  
 
Tomorrow is the start of NAPLAN and we wish all the Year 3 and 5 students the best of luck in 
compleƟng these assessments. A reminder that whilst NAPLAN is very important, it is simply a 
snapshot of your child's learning at the Ɵme. One Ɵp for geƫng through NAPLAN is to provide 
your child with a big healthy breakfast to ensure they have the energy to successfully give each 
assessment a go.  
 
Slowly but surely, Easter Eggs are starƟng to appear in the Office to support our P&C Easter 
Raffle. Please help support this major school fundraiser for our P&C by donaƟng eggs!  
Raffles Ɵckets are due to the Front Office by Wednesday 5th April.  
 
Each year we ask for your support for our school through your voluntary contribuƟon. This forms 
an important part of our school budget. The funds supplement the cost of materials used by 
students in the educaƟonal programs over a range of areas and subsidise various acƟviƟes and 
ventures like our new playground, to ensure that all students benefit from the contribuƟons.  
Voluntary contribuƟons are a once a year payment. $25 for 1 child or $40 for a family. 
 
If your child is absent from school there is a requirement for you to provide a reasonable 
explanaƟon for the absence within 7 days.  Absences include late arrivals and early departures to 
and from school and require an explanaƟon. To noƟfy the school of an absence you can reply to 
our Sentral text, verbal (telephone or in person), email or send in a hand wriƩen note. If your 
child is absent because of illness for more than 3 consecuƟve days, you will be required to 
provide a medical cerƟficate with your absence noƟficaƟon. If your child will be absent for an 
extended period of Ɵme, you will need to contact the Front Office and complete an applicaƟon 
form for extended leave prior to the leave that is being taken. 
 
Have a great week, 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 
  
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
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Did you know that cooking together with 
your child is highly beneficial towards their 
growth and development? This helps the 
children to learn about fresh and healthy 
foods, develop healthy eating habits and 
enhance math skills. 
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Jett and Zach at Albury 
on Monday for PSSA 
Touch Footy 

Sienna, Zach, Hogan 
and Tate at Riverina 
Basketball trials in 
Albury 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 
school NUT FREE 
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